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Dear Ms. Elmer,

We are writing to adamantly oppose the proposed construction on North Hackett Avenue. The aesthetic of the
building will be out of scale to both residential and business neighbors. It would be a poor use of this essential
space. | am not opposed to the proposed changes to St Marks, but not if it is to the detriment of a historic
neighborhood. o

Please do the right thing and what is expected in a historic neighborhood and reject the proposal.
ank you,
Maria Becke

336 E Waterford
Milwaukee WI! 53207




To Ms. Elmer,

| am strongly opposed to the proposed changes on N Hackett Ave. There are at least two ways io destroy a
historic community. One Is to tear down its bricks and mortar that form its beautiful infrastructure. The other is to

create new structures that are so anachro_rgﬁét,ic'. 80 out-g_fl—"_;j:j's:‘m that they destroy the historic nature of the
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neighborhood. The latter is what would oceur if the plans on North Hackett Avenue move forward.

Please stand by the integrity of what the commission is designed for and help protect our historic neighborhood.

Wu /Z@Mg

Amanda Reavey
1919 N Summit Ave
Milwaukee WI 53202




TQ Ms. Elmer and the Historic Preservation Commission,

| am writing to make my opposition known for the proposed praject on North Hackett Avenue. | am appailed at the
proposed changes and what it would mean to,the qualily of the historic district. | believe that these developers
plan to take a much loved area and turn It into an overdopé ;.c"ie_véiopment. I support St. Marks and their desire to
make improvements to their Church, but for the benefit bf 150 sunday perissioners, the proposal destroys part of a
historic district. Their bottom line is making as much moneéy as possible, and | see no reason why the city shouid
go along with this to the detriment of the whole historic district.

~ Thank you,
Wy L
Val Batard

1108 N Milwaukee St
Milwaukee WI 53202




Dear Ms. Elmer,

As a resident of the East Side, | am writing in opposition to the proposed changes on North Hackett Avenue.

The HPC is designed to maintain the historical preservation of our neighborhood. The designs that have been
submitted do not keep the beauty of our historical neighborhood in place. The exterior pictures that have been

submitted for approval make the building stand out like a sore thumb and deteriorate the value of the surrounding
properties.

Please do not approve the proposall

Nady P«Ma@

Nader Pakroo
2773 N Maryland Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211




Linda Elmer

Office of the City Clerk

200 East Wells Street Room 205
Milwaukee, WI n53202

Ms. Elmer,

I am writing to you to let you know of my opposition to the proposed apartment complex and addition proposed to
Si. Marks.

The proposed changes to that area do not fit in with the aesthetic of the historic neighborhood. The proposed
apartment complex does not follow the preservation guidelines set forth in the Final Historic Destination Study
Report on file with the City Of Milwaukee. The purpose of that study is to preserve our historic district.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter,

Lucas Kzemich

2508 E Belleview Pl
Milwaukee, Wi 53211



